
Photo  gallery:  Friday  night
festivities

Members of the Louisburg High School football team lined up on
the sidelines before kickoff of Friday’s game between the
Wildcats  and  Wyandotte.  Louisburg  won  its  season  opener,
41-14.

 

It was a busy night out at Wildcat Stadium on Friday as the
Louisburg football team opened its season against Wyandotte.
The Wildcats pulled away for a 41-14 victory on a night that
gave Robert Ebenstein his first head coaching victory.

It was also band night as the Louisburg Wildcat Marching Band
and Jazzy Cats also performed routines throughout the evening
along  with  the  Wildcat  cheerleaders.  Rose  Bowl  Parade
President Lance Tibbet was on hand to officially invite the
Wildcat  band  to  participate  in  the  2018  Rose  Parade  in
Pasadena, Calif.

Here are a few images from a great night. Hope you enjoy them.
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